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Friday, January 15th, 2021 

 

Dear Bear Island Residents,  

 The Food Security Program is now available for all community members during the 

lockdown period, with the purpose of limiting travel off-island. The program has also been 

changed, as of Monday, January 25th orders can be placed weekly. When you place your 

orders please mark the items that you absolutely need to avoid stockpiling food.  We have a 

large amount of people to reach and we want to be able to help everyone as best we can.  

Orders can be placed every Monday by 4:30pm and delivery/pick-ups of this order will be 

Wednesday’s. We ask clients who can, to pick up their orders at the Gathering Hall themselves. 

People who are picking up orders will be notified by phone call on Wednesday’s when their 

orders are ready.  

Please see contact information below to place orders or inquire about the program.  

- Community Support Service clients 

o  Lynn White 705-237-8900 ext. 311 lynn.white@temagamifirstnation.ca  

-  Other community members 

o Alyssa Paul 705-237-8022 ext. 409 fhwc.admin@temagamifirstnation.ca 

o Linda Paul 705-237-8022 ext. 403 cww1@temagamifirstnation.ca  

Please take into consideration that the food security program can only supply so much, we 

encourage using the Pier Market for any other items you may need.  

Sincerely, 

The Food Security Workers 




